
 

 

February 8, 2023 Beautification Meeting Minutes 

 

January 11, 2023 minutes were read and approved. 

Treasurer’s Report:  Diana Lince reported a balance of $4975.07. 

John Caron:  John Caron stated there are no updates on the Milk River dredging, 
no updates on the Blossom Heath cell tower, and no updates on the Brys Park 
arboretum.  John did mention the Christmas wreath on the Milk River sign caught 
fire.  The extension cord was ruined, but no further damage occurred. 

Eileen Miskiewicz and Denise Pecherski said there were no updates to the 
Beautification Commission brochure. 

New Business: Jeff Fisette said he will be placing a new timer on the temporary 
lights for the Masonic Ave. welcome sign.  He said they will be installing new lights 
at the Masonic location before installing new lights at Donaldson and the Milk 
River. 

Diana Lince asked members to start thinking about what is needed for the beds 
for 2023.   

Diana also said we will not be giving $20.00 to the KMB Association because it is a 
donation not a membership fee which violates the by-laws of the Beautification 
Commission. 

The large pot will be transferred from Greenwood Elementary to the South Lake 
administration building.  Diana Lince and John Caron will work together to 
complete the project. 

Lillian Claycomb is still looking for additional volunteers to help out in 2023. 

Next meeting is scheduled for 3/8/23. 


